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Unaccompanied Minor Flight Information 

 

Patrick Henry College Teen Leadership Camps is happy to assist families using airlines’ 

Unaccompanied Minor services. We have a counselor dedicated to the retrieval and drop off of 

campers signed up for airlines’ Unaccompanied Minor services. All our camps require that you fill 

out a Travel Form in the online registration portal (Active Network) to let us know the travel 

plans for your student. This form includes questions about flight information and any 

unaccompanied minor plans. The Travel Form is the primary resource that Teen Camps uses for 

generating our airport shuttle and unaccompanied minor schedule. If a camper is signed up for 

an airline’s Unaccompanied Minor service, their flight must arrive and depart during our shuttle 

times, so that our camp staff member can be there to sign necessary documentation.   

Airline policies require ticket purchasers to provide the name, address, and contact information 

for the counselor dropping off and picking up students signed up for the unaccompanied minor 

service. We are happy to provide this information for airline use only. We ask that parents not 

use the counselor’s contact information for personal use. If you have questions regarding your 

student’s travel needs, please contact Grace Richardson, Camp Coordinator, at 540-441-8105 or 

via email at teencamps@phc.edu.   

  

Unaccompanied Minor Counselor  

  

Mikael Good 

 

2995 Nutmeg Court,  

Harrisonburg, VA 22801 

 

540-208-2583 

 

teencamps@phc.edu 


